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Homecoming Court 

 

 

 

James-Paul Adkins 

Son of 

Doug & Deborah Adkins 

Jeffrey Blackford 

Son of 

Jett & Amber Blackford 

Laurel Chalfant 

Daughter of 

Wayne Chalfant & 

Jennifer Chalfant 

Brooke Fishback 

Daughter of 

David & Becky Fishback 

Estella Hainline 

Daughter of 

Greg & LeeAnne Hainline 

Addison Morris 

Son of 

Joe & Amanda Morris 

Cassidy Rhoades 

Daughter of 

Barry & Kelly Rhoades 



  

Page 2 of 4 School Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

“Night on the Red Carpet” 
Homecoming 2021 

Saturday, January 23rd  

 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
 

The 2021 Homecoming event is open to 6th – 12th grade CAS students and a guest. Throughout the evening we will be adhering to ALL health 

and safety standards in place, including wearing their mask the entire evening. There will be no tickets sold at the door. Tickets will be pre-

sale ONLY.  See Mrs. Spicer for tickets. 
 

The cost is $15 which includes dinner, games, and an award show OR $20 for VIP entry which is limited in number. This includes 

everything above as well as entry to the event ½ hour early, VIP area with coffee/beverage bar, gaming (PS5, Xbox), exclusive treatment and 

a classy lounge. 
 

Dress Code is Formal Dress and attendees will be required to wear their mask. Ladies dresses or skirts are to be no more than 3 inches above 

the kneecap with a nice blouse and dress shoes. Gentlemen are to wear a suit or dress pants, button down shirt and tie with dress shoes. 
 

Homecoming Guest Attendance Request Needed 
 

 A “Homecoming Night Attendance Request” form is needed if you would like to invite a guest to our homecoming activities on Saturday, 

January 23rd. These forms are in the informational rack outside Mrs. McPheron’s office. The guest will need the CAS student signature, 

parents’ signature, and school principal to sign the form and fax it to Christian Academy at 937-492-5399 no later than Tuesday, January 19th 

at 4 p.m.  If not received by the end of the 19th at 4 p.m. the guest will not be able to attend.  

 

Class Attendants for Homecoming Court 
 

9th grade: 

Cory Blackford & Josalin Morris  

10th grade:  

Kole McAlexander & Faith Lord 

11th grade:  

Jarred Kennedy & Sarah Pfeifer 

 

Middle School & High School Homecoming Theme Days 
 

• Monday, January 18th - No School   

• Tuesday, January 19th – Movie Dress Up: Each homeroom is invited to dress up as characters from an appropriate movie. Dress code 

should be followed, but students are allowed to paint their face and wear hats if they would like. Each homeroom will receive points based 

on how much of their class participates. However, they will also receive points based on who has the BEST costumes, props, etc.  

• Wednesday, January 20th – Movie Trivia Game: Every time students change classes, they will be asked a trivia question by their teacher. 

Each student will guess the answer and their homeroom will be awarded points based on the percentage of their class that got them right. 

The individual student or students that get the highest number of answers right will receive a homework pass and a candy bar from Mrs. 

Spicer. 

• Thursday, January 21st – Door Decoration: Each homeroom is invited to decorate their homeroom door with some kind of movie theme. 

If a particular movie is chosen that the students would like to use, please make sure that the movie is appropriate. The door decoration will 

be judged at lunch, and the homeroom with the best door decoration will be awarded points.  

• Friday, January 22nd - Spirit Day & Homecoming Basketball Games 

• Saturday, January 23rd – Night on the Red Carpet from 6 p.m. - 8 p.m.  
 

 
Monday, January 18th 

School Closed 
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Christian Academy to Host a Blood Drive 
 

If you usually donate blood in February – WAIT! Christian Academy will be hosting a Community Blood Drive on Monday, March 

1st from 1 p.m. – 5 p.m. More information coming soon! 

 

CDC Guidelines for Sleep 
Please, note that this is time spent actually sleeping without electronics of any kind used as bedtime babysitter. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ryan Michael is an Award Winner in a Video Contest 
 

In the Blink of a Fly (a social media site whose purpose is to bring attention to distracted driving) sponsored a video contest for students 

in Shelby County’s K-12 schools. Students were asked to submit a video that educated viewers about the dangers of distracted driving. 

In all, seven videos were submitted from various schools around the county.  
 

Ryan Michael, 8th grade, submitted a Lego stop motion video for the contest. Contest winners were determined through In the Blink of 

a Fly’s Facebook page. The video that received the most Facebook “likes” would be the winner. Ryan’s stop motion video received 143 

votes, which was the highest number of votes! Congratulations, Ryan, on all of your hard work. If you would like to view the award-

winning video, visit In the Blink of a Fly’s Facebook page, and find the post about the video contest. 

 

 

Verse of the Week 
 

“And may you have the power to understand, as all God’s people should, how wide, how long, how high, and how deep His love is.” 

  Ephesians 3:18 
 

Do you ever wonder if God really cares about you? Is God too busy to really take time to listen to the little things that bug you each day? 

Does God care that you struggle in math or wish you made friends easier? It can be easy to think that with all the problems in the world, 

God doesn’t have time or energy to care for you. However, that’s not the truth. Even the smallest things that concern you are big things 

to God. So, if you’ve begun to question whether God really cares about you, decide to get into God’s word. Find verses to help you 

realize His deep love for you. Choose to believe that love, regardless of how you feel. The truth is God does really love you, deeper than 

you can even comprehend. 

Copied from: studentdevos.com 

 

 

 

 

  

https://studentdevos.com/daily-devotion-the-god-of-our-hearts-desires/
https://studentdevos.com/daily-devotion-the-god-of-our-hearts-desires/
https://studentdevos.com/how-to-break-free-from-feeling-unloved/
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Elementary Valentine Parties 

 

Be watching for the teachers of grades kindergarten thru 5th informational newsletter concerning this year’s Valentine Parties.  One change 

this year with the Valentine Party snacks is that ALL snacks/treats MUST BE individually wrapped. If you have any questions, please contact 

your student’s teacher by email.  

 

 

 
Kyla Dixon 

Grade 3 

 
Serafine Eller 

Grade 5 

CAS Americanism & Government Test Winners 
 

High School students participated in the Americanism and Government Test sponsored 

by the American Legion. CAS Winners include Samuel Freer, grade 11 and Faith Lord, 

grade 10.  
 

Their test has been forwarded to the American Legion Second District for grading 

within the districts’ seven counties. If they are the winner, they will be notified by the 

District Commander or his representative. Congratulations to these students, and Mrs. 

Spicer the social studies teacher. 

 

Congratulations! 

Students of the Month 

 

CAS Students Participate 

 in Internship Program 
 

Addison Morris and Zach Carter, grade 12 are participating in one of the only 

programs in Shelby County that is an approved pre-apprentice program 

meeting graduation requirement for students.  Addison and Zach leave school 

when their courses are done for the day and report to their respective internship 

locations.  
 

Addison works at Victory Machine and Fabrication as a shop hand. Zach is 

helping to build homes in a new housing development in Troy. He helps with 

everything from running the excavator, using the skid steer loader, planting, 

and watering trees, to finishing the landscaping around new properties. Mrs. 

Baughman has been working on developing this program for several years.  

Thank you, Mrs. Baughman, for all your hard work.  

 


